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A4055 SAFETY MEASURES 

The installation of the traffic warning signs and markings has now been completed. 

The scheme aims to warn drivers of hazards and encourage safer driving. 

 

MURCH AND DINAS POWYS INFANTS SCHOOLS 

The amalgamation of the Murch and Dinas Powys Infants schools has now been 

approved.  This  will  take  effect  on  5th  January  2015  under  the  leadership of 

Mrs Thompson.  An Estyn Inspection report in respect of the Murch is due shortly. 

 

THE VALE OF GLAMORGAN COUNCIL - FINANCES 

Welsh Government has cut the RSG to the Vale Council by around 3.5% for the 

financial year 2015/6.  

 

RESHAPING SERVICES 

This matter was the subject of a seminar with speakers from Cornwall Council and 

One Voice Wales.  The advice from Cornwall seems to be that there were exciting 

opportunities for Town and Community Councils.  One Voice Wales urged that great 

care has to be taken and a proper business case is necessary before taking on 

major responsibilities. 

 

MURCH ROAD 20 MPH ZONE 

Members will be aware that the Vale Council is proposing the implementation of a 

traffic management plan between the Tesco Junction and Camms Corners. 
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